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DATE CHANGE FOR POST-ELECTION INSPECTION OF PROVISIONAL BALLOTS  

2013 GENERAL MUNICIPAL AND SPECIAL ELECTIONS 
 

LOS ANGELES (May 24, 2013) — City Clerk June Lagmay announced today that Inspection of 
Provisional Ballots will begin on Tuesday, May 28, 2013 at 9:00 a.m.  This is a day earlier than 
what was anticipated and reported in our May 22, 2013 press release which contains the entire 
schedule of canvass activities. 
 
Canvass activities are open to the media, candidates, and the public.  They are scheduled 
through the final Certification of the Election which must be completed on or before June 11, 
2013.  All canvassing activities will take place at Piper Technical Center, Space 375, located at 
555 Ramirez Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012.  
 
If you are interested in observing any of these activities or require further information or 
assistance, please contact the Office of the City Clerk - Election Division between 8:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, at (213) 978-0444 or toll-free at (888) 873-1000.  
 
The Office of the City Clerk - Election Division administers elections for the City of Los Angeles, 
the Los Angeles Unified School District, and the Los Angeles Community College District.  More 
information can be found on the Election Division’s website at http://clerk.lacity.org/Elections/. 
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